February 13, 1996

Ms. Debbie Coulter

Elders Conference Coordinator
Metis Nation of Alberta

13140 - St. Albert Trail
Edmonton, Alberta TSL 4R8

Dear Ms. Coulter:

In response to your letter dated February 2, 1996, our organization will be sending senior
delegates to attend the National Metis Elders Conference planned for May 8 - 10, 1996. The
Elders delegates will be selected by the Metis Nation of Saskatchewan Senate. Therefore, we
will be forwarding the names of our representatives once the delegates have been selected and
confirmed. We support this worthwhile initiative which will be beneficial to the Metis
Nations.

Enclosed please find $ 500.00 for the purchase of a corporate table at the February Fundraiser
Feast in honour of the Senate of the Metis Nation of Alberta.

Sincerely,

%

Allan Morin
Provincial Treasurer
Metis Nation of Saskatchewan

enclosure
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